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Dear Parents, 

Our school photographers no longer provide complimentary yearbooks as part of 

our photo package for the school.  Instead, each child will receive a class photo.  

Lifetouch is still willing to create a yearbook for us but at a cost.  The cost of the 

yearbook will depend on the number of students who purchase it.  The more 

copies that are made the less each copy will cost.  We are anticipating that the 

yearbook will cost between $15 to $18 dollars per student.  Please participate in 

the survey before Friday, February 26th. 

Yearbook Survey 

Thanks, 

Laurie Birnie, Principal 

 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/KSFKZLB

